
Mr. Mike Morris
Director, Industrial Relations
American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO
1300 L Street, NW
Washington, DC 20005-4128

RE: Q11T-4Q-C 11275822
APWU HQTT20011 0345
Class Action
Washington, DC 20260-9998

Dear Mike:

Recently, we met to discuss the above-referenced grievance which is currently pending
arbitration at the national level.

The issue in this dispute concerns whether the new category of Postal Support Employee
(PSE) can be hired and utilized in the Maintenance Craft in other than custodial duty
assignments.

After reviewing this matter the parties mutually agree to resolve the above-captioned
dispute as follows:

Hiring and use of Maintenance Craft PSE employees will be limited to the position PSE
Custodian (P4-04) occupation code 2395-0001.

Grievances that may be held pending the outcome of this case will be resolved in
accordance with the foregoing. There shall be no additional remedy, monetary or
otherwise.

Please sign and return the enclosed copy of this decision as your acknowledgment of
agreement to resolve this case.

Patrick M. Devine
Manager, Contract Administration (APWU)
United States Postal Service

Mike Morris
Director, Industrial Relations
American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO

Date: _j_.~g_[}_._1-...;2_


